
 

GSEP Shop News 
June 2025

All shops and service centers will be closed  
on June 19th in observance of Juneteenth.

Girls who earned their Early Bird Registration gift have been notified and can pick up 
their Beach Towel at Shelly Ridge, Valley Forge, or Jane Seltzer during regular shop 
hours. Luella will be at Mountain House as a pop-up shop on June 4 and 11 for towel 
pickup and shopping. Towel pickup and order delivery only is available at Mountain 

House on June 18th. The Mountain House Trading Post will have towel pickup 
every Wednesday during the camp season. All Mountain House hours are 1-6pm. 

GirlzDay swag 
on sale! 

From the keynote to the Glow 
Party, GirlzDay was a day to 

remember! Limited quantities 
of the official tee shirt and 
bracelet available at Shelly 

Ridge and Valley Forge shop  
at 40% off the original price. 

Summer savings  
at Council Shops!

Take 25% off items throughout 
our shops from June 3-14. 

Stock up on apparel, patches, 
toys and gifts, and clearance! 

Some exclusions apply.  
See an associate for details.

New Build-a-Bear 
dates added! 

The party doesn’t end with the 
Troop Year! Book your Build-a-

Bear party for Saturdays  
and Sundays throughout  

the summer. 

Send your camper 
a Camp Care Kit!

Camp Care Kits ($20 for Day 
Campers, $50 for Overnight 

Campers) can be ordered 
through myGS and are  

delivered on Mondays each 
week. Just purchase the kit  

and we’ll do the rest to check 
camp registration!

It’s easier than ever to use 
Cookie Dough at GSEP 

Shops and Trading Posts
To use in a shop: Tell the associate you 
are using Cookie Dough; they will confirm 
the available amount and apply it to your 
purchase.
Email an order: Email shop@gsep.org with 
your order, Girl Scout’s name and that you 
want to use Cookie Dough.*
At a Trading Post for a purchase (not 
Trading Post Deposit): Tell the associate you 
are using Cookie Dough; it will take a few extra 
minutes to confirm your available amount.

Towards a Trading Post Deposit: Use the 
online Cookie Dough Redemption Form to 
reserve some Dough for Trading Post. We will 
“release” the funds back to your Cookie Dough 
balance in late August 2023.

*Cookie Dough cannot be used on the online store. We’ll 
be happy to order anything we don’t carry for you as long 
as it does not say “Online Only” or “Ships from Council”. 
Screenshot your cart and email shop@gsep.org!
**If you’d like to give your Troop Leader permission to use your 
Girl Scout’s Cookie Dough, email memberservices@gsep.org 
with the subject line “Troop Leader Permission”. Include your 
Girl Scout’s name, the amount, and your permission for her 
leader to use her Cookie Dough on her behalf.

bit.ly/Cookie-Dough-Redemption

Find out more: 

https://bit.ly/4ki8Ki4
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